
Skylor: 
 
My apologies, but I meant to add that I would like our case to be continued to the regularly-scheduled 
Trustee Meeting on February 16th, 2021. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jason 
 
On Fri, Jan 8, 2021 at 1:48 PM Jason M. Wisniewski wrote: 
Skylor: 
 
Happy New Year, and I hope all is well. 
 
I want to request a continuation of Case #2020-07Z to be heard by the Sycamore Township Trustees on 
Tuesday, January 12th, 2021 at 6:00 PM.  We are discussing plan changes/revisions with the adjacent 
residents, and need additional time to further those discussions.  I am not sure if you need something 
more formal than this email, but please let me know the appropriate method for requesting a 
continuation. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns, and/or to discuss this request.  Thank you and have a 
great weekend. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jason M. Wisniewski 
Vice President of Planning + Entitlements 
Grand Communities, LLC. 
 


